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13th May 2024 

Our ref: DBA/098/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Safe in the Sun  

The summer is on its way (hopefully!), and we are all looking forward to spending lots of time outside. On very 

sunny days it is important for our children and young people to stay as safe as possible. We therefore ask that all 

pupils wear sun cream which should be applied before they leave home in the morning. This will offer them 

protection during the school day when participating in outdoor activities.  

To enable staff to keep your child safe in the sun, we would appreciate it if you could send into school a bottle of 

sun cream clearly labelled with your child’s name. We will encourage all pupils to re-apply a small amount of 

lotion to their face, neck and arms before going outdoors as part of educating them about sun safety, and we will 

teach them about the importance of staying in the shade and drinking plenty of water to keep hydrated. Your 

child may wish to bring in their own water bottle, a sun hat and sunglasses, but please make sure any personal 

items are labelled with your child’s name. 

Our pupils’ safety is very important to us and by working together, we can make sure they are all protected when 

enjoying the sunny weather.  

I thank you in advance for your co-operation and support. 

Yours sincerely 

Daley Barber-Allen 

 

Headteacher 
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